
  
 

 

 
 

 

 

March 12, 2021 

Dear Families and Colleagues, 

We are reaching out to thank you for everything you are doing to support our joint efforts, and to ask 
you to remain vigilant, as we head into Spring Break and continue to navigate the impact of COVID-19. 

While many of us have fond memories of getting together with family and friends or travelling for 
vacations during previous Spring Breaks, COVID-19 has changed that and so much more. It has brought 
worry, disappointment, frustration and sorrow for so many. It has also brought fatigue at a time when 
we must not let health and wellness slide. As we approach Spring Break, BC is easing some restrictions 
on connecting outdoors but not on indoor gatherings. Provincial Health Officer Dr. Bonnie Henry has 
urged everyone to adhere to public health orders, as cases of COVID-19 continue to grow in BC, 
including variant exposures. There is 


